
 

Notice of Board Meeting Postponement 
The Los Cerritos Wetlands Authority (LCWA) Governing Board meeting originally 
scheduled for Monday, September 22, 2025 has been postponed. 

The meeting will now take place on: 

Monday, September 29, 2025 at 12:30 PM at the following location: CCLB 
Headquarters 340 Nieto Ave Long Beach, CA 90814 (Conference Room) 

 


